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Ottawa, July 30, 1912.

sir,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 27th instant, and in reply X beg to say that the Do-

partient is glad to learn that such good progress is being

made in the erection of the Golden Lake school building.

With regard to the lainting, the outside of the

omil^ldng should be pointed a light pray.

Your obedient servant,

Pomh

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

R. G. Reinke, Esq.,

Eganville, Ont.
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